Re: Testimonial
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From: "patrick frisco" <pfrisco@hotmail.com=>
Subject: Re: Testimonial
To: denman@pipeline.com

Dear Denman:

I hope that you enjoyed playing at HFCC as much as we enjoyed having you in.
On two separate occasions now, you have come in and treated our audiences

to some extraordinary piano techniques. On neither occasion was a single

key or string affected in any way but positively. In fact all of our pianos

at HFCC are crying out for similar stimulus. I hope that someday you might

be able to treat a very enthusiatstic crowd in Ann Arbor to the same. [

know that they, and others, are often concerned as to how the preparations

will affect their pianos. Please feel free to pass this note on in hopes of

assuring facilitators that your professional {reaiment of pianos does no

harm but bring smiles to faces throughout the audience. Take care and hope

to see you again soon,

Pat Frisco
New Music Society
Dearborn/Detroit, Michigan
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